Owens, Inc. Family of Companies

June 16, 2008

Mr. Chris Riegg Partner Promontory Point Capital 826 North Plankinton Avenue Suite 400 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Chris:

I wish to thank Promontory Point Capital for advising Owens, Inc. on our recent financing. Our business is now better capitalized and positioned to achieve our growth initiatives thanks to your firm's involvement.

Successfully completing our financing required the coordination of a variety of factors. Besides the challenges posed by contracting financial markets, our industry was showing softness resulting in increased scrutiny from new outside sources of capital. Further, to successfully consummate a transaction, a variety of differing shareholder objectives needed to be addressed. Your involvement throughout every step of the process and solid communication with our existing lenders, new funding sources, legal counsel, and our shareholders ensured our Company's financing objectives would be achieved.

Feel free to share this letter with other perspective clients as we would strongly recommend Promontory Point Capital as a financial advisor to their business. Our Company has appreciated your dedication and we will not hesitate to contact your firm again should we need strategic or financial guidance in the future.

Sincerely,

Duane Hovick, CPA Chief Financial Officer

Owens, Inc. Family of Companies 105 Plank Road Shawano, WI 54166 From the Desk of: Duane T. Hovick, CPA Chief Financial Officer www.TeamOwensInc.com